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We are long—term residents of Emberton (20 years) and we would not be comfortable with new 
housing being built on Harvey Drive. 

 
We understand that there is a tolerance for 1 new dwelling within Emberton, and believe that has 
now been confirmed for Gravel Walk.  Furthermore, the site of Acorn Nursery is currently in 
discussion as to how many properties will be built. Therefore, we would respectfully suggest that 
Emberton has satisfied its objective in accordance with the Neighbourhood Plan. To build 
potentially two houses behind Olney Road will not only detract from the view but also increase 
traffic through a very narrow space behind the houses.  We currently have a lot of traffic using 
Olney Road as a rat run so if there is traffic on the other side of the house too, will potentially be 
noisy and potentially dangerous. 

 
 
  
  

 


